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  Airwaves 20 January 2017 
No. 16
Dear Parents and Carers
This term the children have really started using the library in earnest.  Each class is visiting the library each week and the children choose a book.  The library is also open several lunchtimes for Key Stage 2 children. All the books have been given a barcode and they are all listed on our wonderful new Junior Librarian system so we know exactly where each book is at any one time. Soon the children will be leaving reviews on the system and encouraging each other to read books they have enjoyed.  
The library is  a wonderful resource for the children and we would like to thank the FODs once again for funding it for us.  There is still money to be raised for the library, so please do continue to support all the wonderful fundraising initiatives the FODS have introduced – e.g. the lottery, details of which are given in this newsletter.

E-Safety survey
Thank you to all parents who have completed this survey already. Your responses and comments are giving us a very useful insight into the children's internet use at home. We are working on ways to address your questions and concerns.

If you haven't yet completed the survey, here is a reminder of the link:

https://surveyplanet.com/583caad8d1a29067d47f1d8b
Snacks for Key Stage 1 afternoon play
We are more than happy for Key Stage 1 and Reception children, particularly those attending physical after-school clubs, to bring in a piece of fruit, vegetable or small sandwich, to be eaten at afternoon break.

Car parking

Can I remind parents that the car park is for school staff only and this applies to after school club pick-ups as well.  Additionally, please do not park in the bus bay or alongside the buses when they are waiting to pick the children up or dropping them off in the morning.

School Council backpack project

The School Council are organizing a charity project.  It is called the backpack project.  They would like to be able to send filled backpacks to children who really need them to enable them to attend school.  The School Council have told their classes what is needed and put posters around the school.  All items should be in good condition and sent into school by 31 January  for the School Council to sort out.  Thank you for your support with this project.

Year 6 residential trip payments

A reminder that the third payment for the trip to Manor Adventure is due by 23rd January.  By that date you should have paid a total of at least £125 towards the visit.  Please check with Mrs Cahill if you are unsure how much you have paid so far.  The instalment schedule is given at the foot of this Airwaves.

Year 5 residential second payment

A reminder that the second and final instalment of £45 for the Eaton Vale trip is due by 8th February.  Thank you.

Class photos – new date

Please note that the date for class photographs has changed.  It is now Wednesday 1st February.  Please could the children all come in lovely and smart in their uniforms that day.

Multisports club

There will be no multisports clubs on Wednesday 1st and Thursday 2nd March because of parents evenings.  Cambridge United will give parents a credit note 

for that evening to be used towards the summer term booking.  If you would prefer to have a refund for that session, please contact Cambridge United on 01223 566500.

Key Stage 1 meeting

Please note that the Key Stage 1 team will be holding a reading support workshop for parents on Wednesday 8th February at 2.30 pm.  A letter to Key Stage 1 parents with further details will follow.
Yours sincerely
Debbie Gould

Headteacher


Lunches for week beginning 23 January 2017
	
	Red Option
	Green Option (usually Vegetarian)
	Blue Option

(Light bite)

	Monday
	Pork & apple grill
	Quorn grill
	Jacket potato with beans

	Tuesday
	Leek & ham pasta bake
	Bean & vegetable bake
	Tuna & cucumber roll

	Wednesday
	Minced beef pie
	Falafels in wrap
	Ham salad baguette

	Thursday
	Roast chicken
	Quorn fillet
	Cheese salad wrap

	Friday
	Salmon bites or cod goujons
	Vegetable enchilada
	Jacket potato with cheese


Manor Adventure 2017  payment checklist (total £225)
£50 by 14th October 2016

£25 by 5th December 2016

£50 by 23rd January 2017

£50 by 27th February 2017

£50 by 20th March 2017
Diary Dates

	Wednesday 1 February – new date!
	Class photos

	Friday 10 February
	Winter Sports Day

	Monday 13 to Friday 17 February
	Half-term

	Friday 24 February
	Children’s discos – details to follow

	Wednesday 1st and Thursday 2nd March, 3.45-6.15 pm
	Parent consultation evenings
No multisports clubs

	Thursday 2 March
	Sing for your School concert – Year 6

	Tuesday 14 March, 9.30 am
	Year 3/4/5 production

	Thursday 16 March, 5.30 pm
	Year 3/4/5 production

	Friday 31 March
	Spring term closes

	Tuesday 18 April
	Professional day – school closed to pupils

	Wednesday 19 April
	School reopens for summer term

	Monday 1 May
	May Day – school closed

	Monday 8 to Thursday 11 May
	SATs week for Year 6

	Tuesday 16 and Wednesday 17 May
	Year 5 to Eaton Vale

	Monday 22 to Wednesday 24 May
	Year 6 to Manor Adventure

	Monday 29 May to Friday 2 June
	Half-term

	Monday 5 June
	Professional day – school closed to pupils

	Friday 21 July
	Summer term ends

	Monday 4 September
	Professional day – school closed to pupils

	Tuesday 5 September
	Autumn term starts

	Monday 23 to Friday 27 October
	Half-term

	Friday 19 December
	Autumn term closes


New entries to the diary are in bold.
Term Dates 2017/18

	Monday 4 September 2017
	Training Day

	Tuesday 5 September
	Autumn term starts

	Monday 23 to Friday 27 October 
	Half-term

	Friday 19 December
	Autumn term closes

	
	

	Wednesday 3 January 2018
	Training Day

	Thursday 4 January
	Spring term starts

	Monday 12 to Friday 16 February
	Half- term

	Thursday 29 March
	Spring term closes

	
	

	Monday 16 April
	Training Day

	Tuesday 17 April
	Summer term starts

	7 May
	May Day

	Monday 28 May to Friday 1 June
	Half- term

	Friday 20 July
	Summer term closes for children

	Monday 23 and Tuesday 24 July
	Training days


Website: duxford.cambs.sch.uk Email: office@duxford.cambs.sch.uk Tel. 01223 712108
Friends of Duxford School - School Lottery


Tickets to get into our first draw ends 12 PM tonight, if you pay by one off payment only as direct debits take 8 working days to set up. Even if you can't make it for this draw, please still do buy for the next weekly draw.


It's only £1.00 per ticket, with a guaranteed win for one of our supporters every week. Plus there is the chance to win the £25k jackpot prize. This is a really fun and effective way to the help FODS raise funds for the school. The more supporters we get, the greater the prize pot.


Please sign up below � HYPERLINK "https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/duxford-c-of-e-community-primary-school" �https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/duxford-c-of-e-community-primary-school� 








